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April 12,2010

Dear Residents and Friends,

It's time again for owr annwal fwnd driae.'We bazse not requested a
contract increase in the past six years so your generous donations are d
significant factor in owr ability to keep owr firebouse running and our
eqwipment repaired and wpdated. This year we will need to replace some
commwnication eqwipment. Dwe to cbanges in radio freqwencies, all
pdgers and apparatus radios will need to be wpgraded. Obaiowsly, in owr
AreA, radio communication is of wtmost importance in owr ability to keep
onr commwnity safe. Since '@e prorJide automatic mwtwal aid to any
emergency call in Hwlett's Landing, better information transmission is
imperatiae between tbe two departments. Hopefwlly, the new freqwencies
and wpdated eqwipment will make this possible.

'We are also in need of active ztolwnteers. Please stop by tbe

firebowse any Twesday at 7:00 PM if you would like more information,
'Wbetber you are interested in being a aolwnteer firefigbter or in being
inrsoloed with owr fundraisers, we desperately need your help. 

.We 
are

planning a cbicken barbecue on lwne fh, This is always a fun doy of
social interaction between community members and friends. Hope to see
yow tbere!

PLEASE: SUPPORT US SO-WE CAN SUPPORT YOU

Tbank you,

,U/r='&-'^-'-
Alan BAscwe, Fire Cbief


